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ECE-Evening students from Maharaja Surajmal Institute of Technology had the opportunity to visit the 

Atal Incubation Centre at GGSIPU on 30th August 2024. The visit aimed to provide students with an 

in-depth understanding of startups, innovation, and the opportunities available in the entrepreneurial 

ecosystem. We extend our heartfelt thanks to the Atal GGSIPU team for their support and for making 

this visit so impactful. In total 54 students of the ECE department (2nd Shift) 3rd year and 2 faculty 

members, Dr. Neetu and Ms. Sonia Khatri attended the workshop. 

 

 

 


